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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: I2019-006 

Date:  January 31, 2019 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Gary Miller, Director, Soccer Operations  

Subject:  Roll-out of Canada Soccer Club Licensing Program in Ontario 

 
Ontario Soccer is preparing to roll-out the Canada Soccer Club Licensing Program across the 
Province. This rollout has been previously communicated in bulletin I2018-041. In order to provide an 
opportunity for organizations to review the criteria outlined and identify their eligibility for the program, 
workshops for Districts, Leagues, Clubs and Academies have been developed. Applications to join the 
Canada Soccer Club Licensing Program will open in March 2019. 
 
Workshops can be organized by one or multiple organizations and can be scheduled via Ontario 
Soccer’s Player Development Program team.  
 
Additionally, Ontario Soccer’s LTOD (Long Term Officials Development) team will provide updates on 
the new Club Minimum Standards, Best Practices Guidelines and an outline of how Ontario can assist 
organizations in meeting expectations for Canada Soccer Club Licensing in relation to Match Officials 
Development.     
 
Organizations wishing to host a workshop, or seeking more information about the Canada Soccer 
Youth Club License Program, are encouraged to contact Gabriella Trichilo, Regional Manager – Player 
Development. 
 

https://cdn2.sportngin.com/attachments/document/8c24-1637253/I2018-041_-_Canada_Soccer_Licensing_new__1_.pdf?_ga=2.158236986.1020099489.1547758763-1432843961.1536545265
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